From: Steve Wood

Sent: 10 July 2020 10:12
To: Hayley Smith

Subject: RADFORD SEMELE NEIGHBOURHOOD DEVELOPMENT PLAN

## Dear WDC

We support the above 100 % having watched it evolve over many months.

It is a credit to the volunteers who have pulled together a very comprehensive and detailed report for the future of our historic and unique village.

The village has clearly exceeded it's required contribution to the housing needs of Warwickshire with recent and current housing developments without major infrastructural investments in the nursery and school or other services.

The village nows needs time to absorb the new population whilst retaining it's identity and community spirit.

We trust this plan, when fully approved, will determine any new house build applications and not be undermined by financially driven property developers.

Kind regards

Steve & Vida Wood